
 

Ref: 125/20 
 
 
3rd March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have been invited to attend a conference given by Peter Vardy (one of his Candle Conferences) at Archbishop 
Blanch School on Thursday 2nd April 2020.  The theme of the conference will be ‘Revelation’ which is part of the ‘A’ 
Level specification.  

 The timings of the day are as follows: 
 
Leave SMA:  8.30 am  
Arrive:                                9.15 am 
Session 1:                          9.30-10.30  
Break:                                10.30-11.00  
Session2:                           11.00-12.00  
Lunch:                                12.00-13.00 
Session 3:                          13.00-14.00 
Session 4 and close:        14.00-15.00 
Arrive back at SMA: 3.30 pm  
 
The cost of the conference has kindly been met by the Diocese.   We will leave SMA at 8.30am and arrive back at 
3.30pm.  If your son/daughter would like to travel home from ABS, this must be written on the reply slip.  Students 
will be required to wear their school uniform and bring a packed lunch with them. 
 
It is highly recommended that your son/daughter attends this conference.  Please sign and return the slip below to 
Miss Kinloch no later than Friday 13th March. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me directly via email 
hkinloch@stmargaretsacademy.com  
 
Thank you for your continued support of our school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
H Kinloch 
KS5 Co-ordinator  
Religious Studies 2nd in department. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
REPLY SLIP TO:  Miss Kinloch – ‘A’ Level Religious Studies Conference at ABS - Thursday 2nd April 2020. 

Student: ____________________________   Form: __________ 

I give permission for my son/daughter to attend the Religious Studies at ABS on Thursday 2nd April 2020. 
My son/daughter will/will not travel home from ABS. 
 
Signed: _____________________________ (parent/carer) Date: __________ 
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